Z-2021/36481099/33438730 - MOST URGENT

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey presents its compliments to the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change Secretariat and with reference to the Embassy's
Note No: 32702952, dated 28 April 2021, has the honour to inform the latter that the Turkish
side has decided to withdraw its proposal to amend the list in Annex I to the Convention from
the provisional agenda of the 26th Session of the Conference of the Parties that will be held in
Glasgow, the United Kingdom from 1 to12 November 2021.

The Embassy kindly requests the esteemed Secretariat to confirm the receipt of this
Verbal Note.

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change Secretariat the assurances of its
highest consideration.

Berlin, October 27, 2021
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